May 25, 2010 
David W. Danner, Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P. O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

RE:
Avista Utilities – Investigation of Odessa Explosion 

Docket PG-082253 
Dear Mr. Danner:  

Enclosed for filing in the above-referenced docket is a replacement cover page for the Commission Staff Investigation Report on Explosion and Fire dated May 13, 2010.  In the original report the word “Commission” was inadvertently left off of the cover page.  This is the only change to the document.  
Sincerely,

DONALD T. TROTTER 
Assistant Attorney General 

DTT:klg
Enclosures 

cc:  Tom Cordell 
